Town of Wallingford
Special Meeting — Plan of Conservation and Development Implementation Committee
Wednesday, March 20, 2024
6:00 p.m.
Town Hall, Room 220

Chairman Seichter called the meeting to order at approximately 6:00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all.

Roll Call: Present: James Fitzsimmons, James Seichter, Planning and Zoning Commission; Jeff Bourne,
Mike Miller, Conservation Commisson; Jen Passaretti, Board of Education; Rich L’Heurex, Wallingford
Land Trust; Jesse Reynolds, Tom Laffin, Town Council; Bob Beaumont, Public Utilities Commission; Liz
Davis, Wallingford Center Inc.; Don Crouch, Parks and Recreation; Jim Wolfe, Economic Development.

Staff: Kevin Pagini, Town Planner
Amy Torre, Land Use Specialist/ZEO

Absent: Adriana Rodriguez, SCOW
Health Department Representative

DISCUSSION
1. Discussion on completed items from POCD

A presentation was given by each representative regarding the goals that have been completed since
the adoption of the 2016 POCD. Each representative read through the goals outlined for their
respective agencies and commented that most of their outstanding items have been completed with
some minor exceptions. The next steps are to outline exactly which goals have been met, give a
presentation to the public and hold a public hearing in the fall to discuss what items should be included
in the next iteration of the POCD.

Chairman Seichter: Motion to adjourn the March 20, 2024 Planning and Zoning Commission Special
Meeting at 7:30 pm.

Commissioner Fitzsimmons: Second

Vote: Unanimous to approve
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